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Memorandum No.8, 2017 

 

 

 

TO                                :  All School Heads and Bindoy1 Elem. and Secondary Teachers 

                                           

FROM                          :   Henriquito C. Tepacia, Dev. Ed. D. 

                                                  District Supervisor 

                                                  

SUBJECT                    :   Vegetable Enhancement Training Cancellation 

                                   

                                                                        

 

DATE                          :    January 18, 2017  

 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Mam., 

                        All vegetable school coordinators are hereby informed that the training on 

January 20,2017 at BCS is cancelled, as per call by the office of the Mayor Bindoy. 

 

                                                       

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HENRIQUITO C. TEPACIA, Dev. Ed. D. 

                                                                                      District Supervisor 

 


